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Kia ora Theresa,

The changes are fine from my perspective. It is all still within the property boundary as
indicated in the assessment report, and the archaeological authority allows for any
excavation within that boundary. Also fine that the storage tank is not being removed. No
problems with doing less excavation than originally stated. There is no need to notify
Heritage NZPT as those development changes do not require a change to the conditions
of the archaeological authority.

Nga mihi
Victoria

Hi Victoria

We are looking to amend our resource consent following design changes to the building. The GF
footprint and shape of the building has changed (see attached — to update lIllustration 35) but we
believe there is no impact on your assessment.

However, after reviewing the Dec-21 report, we note there is an error in section 6.1 which we missed
last time. We are not removing the emergency storage tank.

We believe the simplest way to reflect these amendments is by way of a cover letter / addendum. Are
you able to provide this to us next week?

Feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Regards,

Theresa
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